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Dear Chedoke Community, 

Welcome Back Everyone!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I hope you all had a wonderful relaxing summer spending time with family and friends! 

I would like to take this opportunity to welcome Lindy Millen to the Principal Team at Chedoke School.  I truly look forward to  

working with her! 

 

Thank you for your continued excitement regarding the Natural Play Space at Chedoke School.  The NS4C Committee is continuing to 

work with the Board, as we fine tune the budget and project details.  The hope is to start the project this Fall, but we will  

continue to update you as details are finalized.  We appreciate your patience with the process. 

 

Above you will see a photo of our new scoreboard in our gymnasium.  It is a welcome    addition, thanks to the support from School 

Council, not only for our Chedoke Teams, but for our visiting teams, allowing our gym facility to display the pride and priority we 

place on physical education in the building. 

 

A special welcome to our new staff this year! (In alphabetical order) 

 Monika Bani (DECE 1.0 LTO) 

 Patrick DiGiacinto (Grade 7 and Primary Prep LTO) 

 Shelagh Gould (DECE 0.5 LTO) 

 Brad Linder (Afternoon Caretaker) 

 Sarah Scott (Permanent 0.5 EA) 

 Peter Speksnyder (Grade 5 /6) 

 

Priscilla Mochrie         Lindy Millen 

 



 

2018/2019 Chedoke Staff 



 

 

 

 

 

 

School Council—September 26th—6:00pm 
 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Meet the Teacher - Thursday, September 13th 

5:00—6:30pm 


